
From: Amit Shah <Amit@jutebag.co.uk> 

Date: Thu, Aug 21, 2014 at 10:38 PM 

Subject: Re: Quote-598 Movement of Household Goods from Faridabad to London, United 

Kingdom 

To: Sheetal Mangla <international@agarwalpackers.com> 

Cc: "TeenaSethi@lfproducts.com" <TeenaSethi@lfproducts.com>, 

"Simran.SETHI@danone.com" <Simran.SETHI@danone.com>, "spacecontracts@gmail.com" 

<spacecontracts@gmail.com> 

Hi Sheetal, 
  
Thank you all your help with this shipment. I was very impressed with the packaging and the way you 
made sure that the goods were fitted into the container making sure no space was wasted. 
  
The damage to the goods was also minimal because of your good packing. We were happy with your 
overall service and would definitely recommend you. 
  
I would not however recommend Maina as their costs came to more than what you had quoted and 
service was far inferior to yours. 
  
Kind Regards 
  
  
Amit Shah 

JuteBag.co.uk 
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